
          

                Knights of Columbus                   

St. Joseph Council No. 8417 

P.O. Box 242 

Waxahachie, TX 75165 

October 2015        Volume 1, No.1               

 

Brother Knights: 

 

Admissions Committee 

 Paul Venton has announced that we are about half way to reaching our 

goal of fourteen new members in order to reach Star Council 

recognition. Paul is requesting that each of us try to ask at least one 

person between now and the next meeting. Also Paul has announced that 

Deacon James Burke has transferred his membership to our council. 

This does not add to our “New Members” goal but we should all 

welcome Deacon Burke to our council. 

Casino Nights, 

 The Holly lake Ranch Casino was a huge success but we have more in 

the pipeline. Please get with Larry Green and help out with these 

fundraisers. Without member volunteers these functions can’t happen. 

Bring your wives; they can help out as well. It’s a fun night for all!! 

Our next Casino is November 21
st
 in Corsicana, Tx. 

Hike For Life 



 Hugh Reynolds raised a total of $2100.00 individually for Hike For life. 

Great Job Hugh!!! 

 

Columbian Club 

As many of you may already know we have a Cell tower on the 

property. The space for this tower is leased by Dallas MTA, L.P. 

We are entertaining a new lease agreement that will lock in funds for the 

Columbian Club for yrs to come. Members have voted and agreed to 

hire an attorney to review the contract. The funds allotted for this service 

is $2500.00. 

Grand Knights Report 

 We have two new vinyl signs to be placed in front of the hall. These 

signs will be to post announcements and our support for “Prolife”. 

 The First responders dinner is set for November 18
th

 at 6:00pm at the 

KC hall. 

BBQ Cook Off 

 Due to the lack of interest the BBQ cook off has been discontinued. 

Fourth Degree 

 The fourth degree is sponsoring a clergy appreciation dinner  on 

Monday Nov 16
th

 from 6:00 to 9:00pm in the KC hall. Servers and 

cleanup crew is greatly needed. Please contact Glen Beck  if you are 

available to help. 

Treasurer’s report 

                                                        KC Account   $1605.48 

                                            Columbian Account   $2317.23 

                                        KofC Capital Account   $4914.71 

                                                                   Total    $8836.71 

 


